
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No.: Cir/RBS/2020-21/No.78 Date: 04/03/2021
To: Parents (Class 1 to 10)
From: The Principal
Subject: Survey for Technology based Learning for Post Pandemic Schooling

Dear Parents,

We want to start by thanking all of you for your support during a very difficult year for learners across the
globe. While we all prepared ourselves overnight for remote schooling, we highly value the support each of
you have provided to ensure a seamless learning experience for our students.

This year offered many new challenges to all of us, but it also offered many new opportunities. While we all
missed the human element of teaching and learning, we were also able to offer more customized instruction
to students to suit their needs. While our students struggled to keep pace with online classes, they also learnt
self management and the ability to take responsibility for their own learning.

As we prepare ourselves for the next year, we want some feedback from you on the remote schooling
experience. Please take a few minutes to share your views on these questions by 10 March 2021 . This will
help us design the teaching learning strategy for the next year. You can access this survey form on this link:
https://forms.gle/u5jULCNvJkWKKbub9.

Looking forward to your insights, feedback and suggestions.

Best Regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School

https://forms.gle/u5jULCNvJkWKKbub9

